
AN ENGLISH MEDIUM & ENGLISH VERSION SCHOOL 

Notice 
 

Date: 22 April, 2025 
 
 

Dear Students and Parents, 

This is to kindly remind you that the deadline for DEA enrollment has 
already passed but we have yet to receive your completed DEA enrollment 
form. 
 
You are kindly requested to submit the completed form by Thursday, 24th 
April 2025, without further delay. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


